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Presentation and discussion on the consideration of the procurement of a dump truck for public works for the
current budget year.   Staff requests permission to move forward with the purchase of a new 2016 Freightliner
M2-60 for use by the Public Works Streets Division.   Request includes making the purchase through Houston
Freightliner on the cooperative Houston-Galveston Area Council Contract #HT06-16 for a total not to exceed
$127,882.37.

Requested vehicle would be a replacement for Unit 30-191, a 1997 Freightliner FL80 with 115,194 miles.
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